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Dates for the Diary 

Monday 24th Feb School Opens  

Tues 25th Feb  Parents Evening 

Wed 26th Feb  Parents Evening 

Thurs 27th Feb  Parents Evening 

Fri 28th Feb  Church Worship – Happiness 

Thurs 6th March  World Book Day 

 

 
 

Headteacher Awards and Value Stars 
 
 

 

KS2 CROSS COUNTRY 

This week we took over 60 children to the Key Stage 
2 Inter School Cross Country Event held at Daventry 
Sports Park.  There were over 60 children taking part 
in each race and there were races for boys and girls in 
each year group.  All the children thoroughly enjoyed 
taking part in this event despite the weather!  Special 
congrats goes to Hen, Arabella, Ophelia and Molly. 

 

 

Our Value for this month is 
HAPPINESS 

Headlice 

We have recently had an outbreak of headlice in some 

of the classes.  Please can you all check your child’s hair 

over the half term holidays and treat if needed. 

Head lice and nits - NHS 

 

Sikh Education 
Reception, Year 3 and Year 6 had a visit from Mr 
Singh this week.  He came to talk about equality 
and respect for others as well as teaching the 
children about what it is like to be a Sikh. 
 

 

FIXED PLAY 
Please can I remind you that children are not permitted to 
use the fixed play apparatus before and after the school day 
as these areas are not supervised by our staff.  This is 
particularly important during the winter weather when 
surfaces become more slippery. 

 
 

MOBILE PHONES FOR CHILDREN 
 

I am aware that as children grow older they start to 
have their own mobile phones.  Please note that 
children are not permitted to have their phone in 
school, including lockers.  Should parents insist that 
their child needs their phone for walking to and from 
school, please ensure that the phone is handed into the 
office each day. This reduces the temptation of using 
their devices and the phones can be kept safe.  
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